



FAMILY SAFETY, NATURE OR NURTURE – WHOSE RESPONSIBILITY?

Join us on Thursday the 23rd of August 2018



Presented by Mary Barry, former chief executive officer of anti-violence organisation Our Watch and Immediate Past President of the Rotary Club of Melbourne.

Mary is currently a member of the Rotary Club of Melbourne Family Violence Committee. She is totally

committed to and passionate about the need to prevent violence against women and their children. Prior to Our Watch Mary was the CEO of the National Heart Foundation of Australia for two years; CEO of the Victoria State Emergency for eight years and; CEO of the Victorian Association of Health and Extended Care for six years.

Date: Thursday 23rd of August 2018

Time: 6:00 for 6:30 pm -8:30 (note doors close at 6:35 pm).

Venue: Leadership Victoria, Old Treasury Building, 20 Spring Street Melbourne

Cost: \$25 per person, (\$15 under 25) refreshments provided

Bookings: https://www.trybooking.com/411178

Contact: Austen Burleigh 0429 882 025